Email to past participants
SUBJECT HEADING: Continue your child’s lifesaving education journey
Hello,
Summer is here and we are pleased to share that we will be running the lifesaving education program again this year. 
We hope that your child enjoyed the program last year and would like to invite them to participate again this summer. The program teaches vital water safety skills and awareness and is structured specifically to participants’ ages, abilities and local waterways, and there’s always something new to learn and skills to develop to help keep your child safe around water. 
We will be hosting the program starting on <<Day & Date>> at <<location>>.  Here is the link to register.
We hope to see you again and look forward to continuing your child’s journey to becoming future community lifesavers.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Yours sincerely
<<Enter your team’s name and contact details>>

<<once you’ve updated your FAQs with your localised information you could attach it to this email>>
PS. Please find attached to this email a copy of our Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 
